
From: Register, Troy
To: Troy Crews; Laurie Hodson
Subject: Kenneth Cox Access
Date: Thursday, June 07, 2018 8:13:41 AM

Mr. Crews,
 
This e-mail is to inform you that Kenneth Cox has met the F.D.O.T. requirements for his access on
State Road 100 in Columbia County.
 
If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Troy Register
Permits Manager
Lake City Operations
(386) 961-7153
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